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The goal of this
newsletter is to inform
landowners who have taken
our woodlot management
home study modules about

upcoming woodlot educational
events, and new publications.

Home Study Modules

Please remember as you work
through your modules that support
is available by phone, fax or email.

Woodlot News

L  The Woodlot Owner
Conferences were a huge success!! 
Three conferences were held this
past Spring that were organized by
such partners as DNR, Nova Forest
Alliance, Regional Development
Authorities,  and members of
forest industry.  More than 450
people attended these  events to
learn about what was going on in
forestry in their area.  Next spring
will see more of these conferences!

L  Chainsaw safety courses were
held in three locations earlier this
year.  A total of 47 students had

the benefit of certified instructors. 
Other technical courses will take
place in early 2004.  Suggestions?

L  Congratulations to the 2003
Woodlot Owner of the Year Award
Winners!!  They were selected from
11 nominations received in January.

Provincial Winner

Richard Irving, Baxters Harbour Kings Co.

Eastern Region Winner

Phillip Clark - Brophy, Antigonish Co.



Central  Region Winner

David Meehan - Rawdon Gold Mines,
Hants Co.

CONGRATULATIONS TO
ALL THE WINNERS AND

THE NOMINEES!

Plan to attend these field days:

Brophy:  Sept. 6th 
Rawdon Gold Mines:  Sept. 13th 
Baxters Harbour:  Oct. 4th

All days start at 10am and feature
a tour of the woodlot, active
demonstrations, displays etc. 
Contact us for more information. 

Interesting Internet Links

There is a huge amount of
information available online.  Most
of it applies here, so check it out! 

New Brunswick:  www.infor.ca 

Ontario Extension Notes:
www.Lrconline.com/EN_splash.html 

British Columbia Small Woodlot
Program:  www.swp.bc.ca

Northeast US
www.na.fs.fed.us/pubs/misc/ir/

Further Reading

Take a look at the attached list of
publications available free from us. 
Contact us if you want any, or even if
you have any questions about content

-----------------------------------------

Help us save postage!  If
you’d be willing to view this
newsletter online rather than
receive it by mail, or if you

want your name removed from this
mailing list please let us know!  

Do you have email?  Drop us
a line and we’ll put you on
our  list.  You’ll get more
frequent updates on events,

courses, etc. 

Here’s how to reach us:

Extension Services Division, 
Department of Natural Resources, 
P.O. Box 698, Halifax  NS, B3J 2T9
Phone: 424-5444   Fax: 424-7735

E-mail:  woodlot@gov.ns.ca  
web:  www.gov.ns.ca/natr/extension/ 
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